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Logline: 
In a future city with a heavily manipulated and complex 
population, dreams have become a tangible good which free's 
someone from there mundane causcience; during the manufactoring 
of one of these dreams, the pilot makes a mistake and struggles 
to exit his own creation. 

-

Arthur is a dreams dealer, he and his partner George have 
been saving service credits to afford the best High-school in 
the city. To ensure their success in the school Arthur agreed 
to a last dream deal for a mysterious woman with an all but 
normal request. Arthur reluctantly agrees and gets to work on 
the dream level and dream scape. During a seemingly routine 
test run and final check of the dream level, Arthur makes an 
unexpected error in the system boot up of the proposed dreams 
in-planted sub-conscience. When trying to fix his mistake 
Arthur causes a automatic reset of the level and is left to 
figure out how to exit is own dream with his own in-planted 
subconscience, but in someone else's dream. When the obvious 
doesn't work, Arthur is left to struggle for his sanity and a 
rescue from his partner George. During this time Arthur is left 
to question his life goals and this mysterious dreamer's 
request as well as the individual. Arthur has to come to terms 
with himself before he can attempt an appropriate reboot and 
escape from the dream. 


